MINUTES OF 2024 REUNION PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
Saturday, June 24, 2023

“ … I’ve been thinking ‘bout all the faces we've missed so let's get back together and do it again …”

	The meeting was held at noon at The Quarry Golf Club Restaurant and was attended by classmates Mike Byrne, Gary Caswell, Whitey Lasswell, Janice Kennedy, Nancy Hopper, and Ken Pearce. 


    FORMAT
	2 events/Friday and Saturday? We are in favor of keeping the 2-event format.
	
    TIME OF YEAR
	October seems to be a good time of year, but not OU weekend. 

 PROPOSED BUDGET
	 Current class bank account balance: $1,387.03	

 OTHER BUSINESS
	 Report by Caswell on proposal from Old San Francisco Steak House for the 2024 Sat. night event: The cost for using OSFSH has doubled—from $8K to $16K—so alternative venues will be explored.

 	    Our class has been invited to the Mac Class of ’68 55th year reunion Thursday night event, 10/26/23, 5:30-9 pm at the Windmill BBQ and Ice House, 2729 Nacogdoches Rd (at Woodbury)

	    Should we invite Classes of ’68 and ’70 to our 2024 reunion? How about arranging for Odile Decomble (our foreign exchange student) to attend the 2024 reunion? To be discussed at next meeting.


 NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING: The next meeting will be on Saturday, 09/23/23 at 2 o’clock p.m., at LOCATION TBD.  (Note the time change from Noon to 2 pm).
